
Attachment L- Note in APHL weekly eUpdate

Header:  CDC Surveys to Assess Impact of Newborn Screening  

SurveyMonkey questionnaires have been sent to all State Newborn Screening Program 
and Laboratory Directors.  Information from these surveys will be used to assess the 
capacity and needs of newborn screening laboratory activities across the United States.  
The surveys will provide CDC with information to highlight the remarkable and 
underappreciated impact of newborn screening over the past 50 years, to be presented as 
part of the 2013 50 Years of Newborn Screening campaign.  This information will also 
identify ways for CDC to better support state newborn screening laboratory activities.   
Please submit your survey by ___________.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Dr. Carla Cuthbert, Branch Chief for the CDC Newborn Screening and Molecular 
Biology Branch, at ccuthbert@cdc.gov
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